
Promoting inclusivity 
in financial resilience 
among members of 
minority ethnic groups

RESEARCH PARTICIPANTS 
NEEDED!
If you are 45 years old or older, you may be 
eligible to participate in a research study 
exploring financial resilience in later life.



For some older individuals from minority ethnic groups, 
later life comes with higher risk of low financial resources. 
This study will explore factors affecting pension protection among current and 
future generations of older individuals. At the end of the project, we aim to provide 
policy-relevant insights into how individuals from these communities can be better 
supported to prepare financially for later life.

Department of Gerontology
Centre for Research on Ageing

If you decide to participate,  
you will be invited to partake  
in three activities:
1. Photography training session

2. Photo-taking activity

3. Conversation with a researcher

Participants will receive:
 A £25 shopping voucher

 Refreshments at each event

Location and length
 In-person, one-hour photography 

training session at the Civic Centre  
or University

 Photo taking activity over the 
course of 3 weeks

 A one-hour interview at a place of  
your choice

Are you eligible?
 You live in Southampton

 You are 45 years old or older

 You identify as a member of Indian, 
Pakistani, Bangladeshi, Black 
Caribbean, Black African, Other 
White, White British or other 
ethnic minority groups

If you are interested to participate, have 
further questions, or want to check 
whether you are eligible, please email:

Dr Spela Mocnik,  
Research Fellow in Inclusive Ageing

Email: s.mocnik@soton.ac.uk 

Visit our  
website at t.ly/yHjT 

Phone: 077 699 811 90

/call:


